
 

Parish Council Member on Duty 02/16/25:  Peter Politis and Deane Morris 

Prosforon: Dena Paparis 02/16/25, Susan Paraschos 02/23/25 

Coffee Hour: Irene Sfougaristos 

 

Schedule of Services and Events: 

 

Sunday, February 16th  – Sunday of the Prodigal Son 

        Midnight Office 8:30 am 

        Matins 9:00 am 

        Divine Liturgy 10:00 am 

Sunday, February 23rd  – Judgment (Meatfare) Sunday 

        Midnight Office 8:30 am 

        Matins 9:00 am 

        Divine Liturgy 10:00 am 

 

Other announcements and important dates:  

   

  Church Office- The church office will be closed on Monday, February 17th for Presidents’ Day. 

   

Sunday School/Youth Information – Please join us for Valentine’s Bingo after Divine Liturgy today! Sunday 
School sessions are for ALL grades,  9:15 am and 11:45am (you choose which one to attend). The 9:15 class will 
meet at the hall. At 11:45 the teachers will walk them to the hall for snacks and class. Please do not send your 
children to the hall alone. Family members may enjoy coffee hour, while waiting for their children.  Please see the 
youth flyer for more information. 
 
Coffee Hour – This year, the Philoptochos will help Linda Moustakis in making sure coffee hour is covered.  We 
have decided to go back to weekly sign-ups by individuals or groups.  If you, your family, or an organization is 
interested in hosting a particular Sunday, please reach out to Linda or Mary so that we can add you to this 
calendar.    
 

Greek Dancing (all ages) **No dance practice, Sunday February 16th(due to Valentines Bingo).  

We are forming a Greek Dance Group for lessons. This dance group would perform at the Festival and other major 
holidays. Please contact Dena Paparis at 843-591-7623 for more information. Practice times will be Tuesdays at 
6pm and Sundays at 1pm. 
 
The Daughters of Penelope - The Regular and Membership Renewal Meeting on Saturday, February 15th has 
been cancelled due to low interest/participation.   

 

Please do not leave children unattended in the Nursery.                 
If you would like to follow along with the liturgy service, you may do so on your tablet or smart phone at the following link: 

http://www.agesinitiatives.com/dcs/public/dcs/dcs.html 

A NOTE TO OUR VISITORS: 
Please understand that Holy Communion is a sign of unity of our faith. Only Orthodox Christians that have prepared 

themselves through prayer, fasting, and periodic confession are permitted to participate in the Sacrament of Holy 
Communion.  

We are glad to have you worshipping with us today.    

http://www.agesinitiatives.com/dcs/public/dcs/dcs.html

